
 

 
 
 
 

March 2016 

 

Construction work on Warringah Road, Frenchs Forest from 
Monday 11 April 
 

The NSW Government is upgrading roads around the new Northern Beaches 
Hospital with work proposed to be completed in time for the hospital 
opening in 2018. 
 

Roads and Maritime Services will begin construction work to remove the existing buildings and 
structures from properties between 449 and 467 Warringah Road, including the Bantry Bay Shops from 
Monday 11 April. These properties were acquired by Roads and Maritime for the Northern Beaches 
Hospital Road upgrade project.  
 
Work will involve: 
 

• Establishing the site with additional fencing and hoarding  

• Installing safety scaffolding as necessary 

• Removing identified hazardous and recyclable materials 

• Demolishing the building with an excavator  

• Cleaning up the site and removing equipment. 
 
Please see map below for location of the work. 
 
This work will be carried out from Monday 11 April until early June, weather permitting. This work will 
be carried out during our standard construction hours of 7am to 6pm on weekdays and 8am to 1pm on 
Saturdays.  
 

How will the work affect you? 
 
There will be some noise associated with this work. Machinery and equipment used will include hand 
tools, concrete saw, excavator, watercart truck and compressor/generator. 
 
We will make every effort to minimise impact by using water to suppress dust, carrying out noise and 
vibration monitoring, providing respite periods for high impact noise activities and advising work crews of 
the mitigation measures. 
 

Contact 
 
We are committed to minimising the impact of construction on the community and will continue to keep 
you informed as the project progresses. If you have any questions, would like to register for project 
updates or have any feedback, please contact Ferrovial York Joint Venture.  
 
  



 
 

Call: 1800 014 307 (free call 24/7) 

Email: nbhcommunity@ferrovialyork.com.au  

Write: PO Box 6040, Frenchs Forest NSW 2086 

Visit: Community Information Centre, Cnr Wakehurst Parkway and Warringah Road (north eastern 
corner), Frenchs Forest NSW 2086, Open 9am – 5pm, Monday to Friday 

Website: rms.nsw.gov.au/projects/sydney-north/northern-beaches-hospital 

 
Thank you for your patience during this important work. 
 
Map: Location of work area 
 

 


